
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
August 25, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 

Re:   Confidential Non-case related submission under “Resources” - “Non-Case Related 
Query” - “Ordered Submission” 

 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
Pursuant to the Ordering Paragraph 1.d. of the Missouri Public Service Commission’s Order 
effective May 12, 2021 in File No. EF-2021-0176, please find two S&P credit rating agency 
reports published on Ameren Missouri and Ameren Corporation’s credit quality or the credit 
quality of their securities.  Please treat these reports as confidential consistent with the 
Commission's rules.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jermaine Grubbs 
 
Jermaine Grubbs 
Corporate Counsel 


